
Coop Meeting – is scheduled for Nov. 10th in Cambridge.  Cambridge also reached out to 
Southwest Public School to gauge interest in cooping in junior high football. The issue is that 
Cambridge and Southwest’s junior high participation numbers are dropping and they’d like to 
discuss the possibility of cooping for junior high football in the future. We had 23 boys out for 
junior high football this year and we’ll probably have about the same number if not more next 
year. I don’t know what benefit we’d get out of it since our participation numbers are good but 
I think it’s at least a good idea to attend the meeting at least listen. 

I want to stress; this is not the groundwork for talks for school consolidation. I think I can speak 
for our district, we aren’t interested in consolidation of our schools, and I know Cambridge feels 
the same. This is just discussions on how we could possible share educational and activities 
resources that will benefit our students and the districts. 


